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Meeting Notice

Next meeting is at Woodhaven Community Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: OCTOBER 27, 1998
Next month: NOVEMBER 24, 1998

President’'s Note

other steam powered machines.
JimH

Editors Note

We had a very nice September meeting, nice to see a new member join. It
rained lightly while we were inside, and | got to ride the Sq4 home in typically
British cool damp air - It sure runs nice in that stuff.

Welcome to Steve Bahr, of Winnipeg. Steve has a number of vintage Kawasaki
and Honda bikes.

The Corn Roast was a success both socially and financially. Again thanks to our
gracious hosts for their facilities and the food preparation.

The auto Toy Run was nice, but not as well attended as last year, probably since
it was a cool day. There have been a lot of activities this year, maybe too many.
Some were cancelled due to overlap in dates.

The Tin Lizzie car-bike-hog barbeque was cancelled due to rain and cold.

I'have beeen made aware of a probably rare (pre 1914) motorized bicycle,
probably a Motosaccoche (Swiss made) in amazingly complete and
mechanically preserved condition. The owner wants to trade for a stationary
engine - see Notice elsewhere in this issue.

Ed the ed




Upcoming Events
AUTO HAZMAT COURSE- THE NIGHT OF DECEMBER 2 HAS BEEN SET
ASIDE FOR AMCM AND CVMG - DO NOT MISS THIS - A CERTIFICATE WILL

BE MAILED OUT TO PARTICIPANTS.

A suggestion was proposed for a Christmas "Pizza and Beer Night" in lieu of a
December meeting (December 8?7?77) at the Boston Pizza same as last year -

Sounds like a good plan!

MIAAC Reporxt

The September meeting was fairly productive. MAAC is healthy with 34 clubs
represented and a decent budget.

A reminder to all clubs to get their vehicle census forms in ASAP. | will bring
some to the next meeting of AMCM.

The collector plate continues to slowly move toward reality, DMV has completed
a survey of other areas that have such a plate and will move forward to the next
step. The plate is likely 1 - 2 years away.

Comment was made that a number of collector cars had been damaged in
accidents this summer, and MPIC has given good satisfaction.

Help Necded!!! #1

Your fearless Editor (me) is looking for a stationary engine. And not just any old
clunker. (No, the Sq 4 runs just fine)

| am looking for a 1 1/2 HP "MANITOBA" engine, which was manufactured in
Brandon.

If anyone has any leads or ideas, please let me know.

Ed Pauch 832-0255

Help Needed!!! #£22

As the year closes, we come to that dreaded time of year (no, not Halloween)
known as election time. It is about time, especially now that we have some new
members, that we have some new executive members. This will have to be
discussed and hopefully put in place in January. How about you??7??

AMERICAN - BRITISH * IMPORTS
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YAMAHA 50

MINUTES OF A.M.C.M.
MEETING FOR SEPT. 28, 1998,

ALL-NEW YAM AHA LUGHTNING 50 -3 for your best buy.
Priced right Economical 50cc that runs for days and days! menth
in and month out trouble-free and care-fres.

Eight members showed up on two bikes??2?
Ed P. presiding over the meeting as Jim was at classes,
Ziggy's Financial report was $650.00
Report on the Corn Roast was $10.00 profit.
We had one guest present, Steve Bahr, on a 350-4 Honda.

Library recieved 2 more copies of C.V.M.C. and 1 Vikeing chapter
newsletter.
Discussions on our December activities resulted in the question

Should we do Boston Pizza again????1

M.A.A.C. meeting for Sept. 29/98, Ed will be attending---
as a club we still have to take our turn at the HAZMAT course.

Next meeting Oct. 27/98

P.S. Elections to be held in December.
Respectfully submitted by Mike, the Bike.

NEW HGH-PERFORMANCE 250cc SPORT MODEL—15 cv. in,

row 5.1peed georboz, more MP, more relichility. Avaibble in 3 ] - f s 2
modelt for tirest ond competition use. or 6

Predents the M aalerworks
ofl%k 3%Mb¢&g};4§e




Here's an advert from Marion, who does Wheelcovers and

1950's fashions, such as Poodle skirts, and

crinolines.




